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SERVING WITH CADENCE INTERNATIONAL

Dear friends and family,
We praise God for His continual provision in our lives. He has 
abundantly provided our salvation, a long and happy marriage, and 
children and grandchildren who follow Him. We are indeed blessed.

Last week, we received word from our Field Director that we need to 
receive more monthly support to sustain our retirement income, and 
our account is in the red. This has occurred mainly as a result of many 
of our supporters who are aging, have retired, and some who are now 
with the Lord. 

Several of you are supporting us in large amounts. We thank you for 
that! We are asking you to pray with us that the Lord would supply 
some one-time gifts to shore up our account, as well as an additional 
$300 a month that we need in order to keep drawing the income we set 
when we retired (we have not taken a cost-of-living raise). 

These circumstances have not taken our sovereign God by surprise! We 
have learned that we can trust Him in everything. 

We are still doing the same activities we did in our ministry with the 
men, women, and families of the military. Ralph has just finished 
putting his study of hermeneutics and Bible study methods into book 
form for publishing. He is also teaching it to one couple now and has 
been asked to teach it to a group in late summer.

I am teaching a ladies’ Bible study, and we both serve in other areas of 
our church. Our health is good, so we plan to keep going as long as the 
Lord allows. We need wisdom regarding repairs to our van, and also, 
much of our front porch needs to be replaced. Please pray with us about 
those needs as well.

Thank you for your prayers!

Joyfully serving Him,
Ralph and Betty Camp

DEAR TEAM MEMBERS OF 
RALPH AND BETTY,
On behalf of Cadence International, 
thank you for your long-standing prayer 
and financial support of the Camp’s 
ministry! They have been such a delight 
to those military and church members 
who have received their love and care 
over the years.

As our missionaries reach a time in life 
when health and family needs demand 
it, they become Ambassadors. Though 
retired, they are still eligible for donor 
support per IRS rules. But as Ralph and 
Betty state in the enclosed letter, many 
of their regular donors can no longer 
continue, and I prayerfully ask that you 
consider their needs.

If you desire any further clarification, 
don’t hesitate to contact me.

Again, thank you for your care!

Blessings,
Dick and MaryEtta Reynolds
Directors of Ambassador Care
6820 Blue Mesa Way
Littleton, CO 80125
Dick: 303.257.5405
MaryEtta: 303.257.5794
Dick.Reynolds@Cadence.org
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